Mauricetown Fire Company 
April 1, 2019 meeting
Meeting was called to order at 7:01pm by President Ron Hundt Jr.
Motion was made by Mark Sheppard to approve the minutes as written from the January 2019 meeting second made by Don Hundt Sr. all were in favor.
Bills and Communications: A letter was received and read from Christopher Ruggiano of Mt. Laurel, New Jersey offering prayers to our members. Don Hundt Sr. reported all bills were paid. He also reported a checking account balance of $27,336.61 which includes $3500 from the BOFC and a savings account balance of $17,000.16. Total balance on hand as reported is $44,336.77. A motion to approve was made by Mark Sheppard and second by Ron Hundt Sr. all were in favor. 
Deferred business: Mark spoke to the roofer and work was to begin this week to repair the banquet hall roof leaks. 
Trustees Report: Trustees met and Ron Hundt Jr. reported that corn hole boards and additional tables for the banquet hall were going to ordered. 
Officers Report: Don Sr. reported that there will be RIC training on Sunday, April 6, 2019 at 2:00pm in Leesburg. He also ordered signs for accidents scenes and to identify dry hydrant locations. CPR training is due and he is trying to schedule a class. Don Hundt Jr. asked that the current IPads get replaced with up to date IPads for each truck.      
Reports of Committees: None 
New Business: Unimin will be doing safety training at the hall on 4/8/2019 and 4/12/2019. The fire company will be catering for them. Mark noted that food safety training will needs to updated by November, 2019.  
Good of the Company: Nothing reported 
Motion to adjourn was made at 7:17pm by Mark Sheppard and a second by Don Hundt Jr. all were in favor.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
Ron Sutton Jr.
Vice President/Secretary
